
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 17th April 2023 

- Following consultation with staff, parents and students, the Board of Management have 

ratified the updated Mission Statement for the school. This can be found on the school 

website under the “About Us” section. 

- The Board would like to thank the Parents Association for their continued efforts 

supporting the school, particularly the new Split the Pot fundraiser which they are 

working so hard on. 

- The Calendar for the 2023 / 2024 school year has been approved and is available to view 

on the school’s website. 

- The Board would like to wish the 2nd & 6th Classes well in their upcoming sacraments, we 

hope you have a wonderful day.  

- Inch NS will now be partnering with the Inch Tidy Towns committee with a view to 

achieving shared goals. We look forward to what will hopefully be a successful 

collaboration. 

- Reminder that the Cash for Clobber clothes collection will take place on May 3rd. 

- The Board are delighted that the school has taken delivery of the new benches for the 

school yard. Once again thanks to the Parents Association for donating the funds for this 

purchase.  

 

Signed: 

 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


